COMMUNICATING YOUR CHILDREN’S LEARNING DEVELOPMENT IN MATHEMATICS AND NUMERACY

ADVOCATING FOR EACH CHILD!
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	Are you in the process of  beginning your end of year documentation around mathematics and numeracy?

What are powerful ways to share each child’s learning journey in mathematics and numeracy?



	How can you ensure that the documentation you share advocates for each child in their new setting for 2021?
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Interesting questions? Come and explore them together!

